
 

KING COUNTRY TRUST 

OWNERSHIP REVIEW 

1. King Country Trust (KCT) has undertaken an Ownership Review under its Trust Deed.  

2. Pursuant to the public consultation process specified in KCT's Trust Deed persons 
interested in the proposal outlined in the Trustees' report were given the opportunity to 
make written submissions on the same from 20th May 2022 to 30th June 2022. 

3. No written submissions were received 

4. In accordance with the Trust Deed a meeting open to the public will now be held at which 
the Trustees will make a final decision on the proposal at that meeting. 

5. The meeting open to the public will be held as follows: 

Time:  3.00pm  
Date:  31st August 2022 
Address:  Oreti Village, 88 Pukawa Road, Pukawa, Lake Taupo  


